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CHAPTER DIRECTORS  

 JOE & JACKIE  WOODMANSEE  

 

 Hello to everyone. 

 For those in sunnier climates enjoy the nice weather, for the rest of us just make the most of each day 

because we know nice weather will soon be upon us. Chapter B had 11 members attend Cabin Fever at Deer 

Creek State Park. The theme was ñHee Haw Hoe Downò and it was one of the funnier themes I have ever 

seen. Most of the skits were based from the TV show Hee Haw and it was quite enjoyable. We checked in on 

Friday and discovered the hotel accommodations appeared to be very nice. The room we were in was nice 

and clean and everything appeared to be in working order so we adjusted the temperature setting for the 

night. We woke up Saturday and our room temperature really didn't move in the direction we were hoping. 

Oh well, I thought I would get a hot shower and get dressed and I would be ok. The hottest the shower got 

that morning was somewhere between arctic blast and frigid. You don't stay under the water for long. So I 

got out of the shower, got dressed and woke Jackie up and told her it was her turn. I forgot to mention 

the cold water to her. Oh well, we found out later that just about everyone had the same problem as the boiler 

wasn't working properly and they did get it fixed. It really was a nice get away. 

     February doesn't have a lot going on. I would like to have as many members as possible go to Chapter H2 

meeting the fourth Sunday of the month. We may be able to bring home the District Plaque and I think we 

will all enjoy the trip. I think we will be meeting up with them this summer when they are in Sandusky. Have 

a safe and warm February. 

  

                                                                                  Joe and Jackie Woodmansee  

"B" Part of the Journey 
 

 MOTORIST AWARENESS  

RANDY & LINDA POR TER  

 

Sorry Folks, traveling around on vacation!  See you soon! 
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MEMBERSHIP ENHANCEMENT  

TODD & LAURA JOHNSON  

 

                                               HAPPY VALENTINES DAY!  

 

 

Last month I said I would go over all the GWRRA benefits as being 

a member, but first I think you need to know where to go to look for yourself! The first is the Wing World 

Magazine, whereé. in the member benefit page, but I looked in the last two issues and guess what they only 

had one or two listed, go figure. The second would be the Gold Book, you know the one with everyone's 

names in it, and I usually keep it in the bike, just in case we break down and need help. Well, on page VI and 

VII there it is the member benefits! but this is made up at the beginning of the year, and we get some new 

benefits some times in the middle of the year, guess what they will not be listed  until , you guess it, next 

year. So where do you go for the up to date info? The internet, yes, at the GWRRA website Member 

benefits! So what are they? I am going with the ones listed in the Gold Book for this article, so here they are: 

as a member you get the  Wing World Magazine ,rescue towing and emergency roadside assistance, for an 

upgrade of 25$ you get Rescue pulse. Ok what is the difference? The first one only does your motorcycle the 

second one does your car too! Back to the list: Gold Book Service Directory, Rider Education, Chapter life, 

Leadership Training, Membership Material, what is that? The patch you got when you first joined and a pin 

with the year you joined. You get the member discount programs: GWRRA VISA credit card program, VIP 

Pet ins., Liberty Mutual Auto and Home Ins., Long Term care Ins., Monumental Term life Ins., Transamerica 

Medicare Supplement Ins., Rx Discounts, Big bike parts discounts, GWRRA wireless disc., Sears 

commercial marketplace disc., Office Max Disc., Life lock, JC Motors Transports disc., GWRRA official 

products, GWRRA pins and Patches, life line screening, GWRRA Vacation Center, Wyndhan Hotels disc., 

KOA disc., Wing Ding, Avis Car rental disc., Budget car rental disc., TNT Vacations Disc., Go Ahead Tours 

Vacation Disc..\And in the Dec. Wing World on page 85 is Red Roof Inn and Motel 6 disc. Just because you 

are a member you do get all of these, but some of them you have to call and give a code to get them, That is 

why it is important to know where to find them yourself, to know what you have to do to benefit from them. 

I hope this has been helpful, for you, Oh I forgot the best benefit of all!!! TO MEET EACH OTHER!  

Take Care see you all at the gathering.  

 Laura Johnson MEC . 
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SENIOR CHAPTER EDUCATORS  

TED & JOYCE STRUTZ  

 

HAPPY VALENTINE õS DAY!!!  

 

Have you ever felt like your bike is taking you for a 

ride instead of the other way around?  Is it just waiting to drag you off a curve and into the woods?  Does it 

want to lay down in protest of doing a tight U-turn?  Most riders at one time or another feel like you are not 

in command of your bike.  How do you make your motorcycle behave better?  Become a motorcy cle 

whisperer !  

    Approach riding with a sense of calmness and confidence.  Keep your head up and make yourself look 

further down the road so that you can set the course.  Lighten your touch.  Slight inputs are all that is needed 

to adjust your bike's attitude.  Try steering with just your thumb on a straight stretch of road.  A slight press 

forward on each side of the bars and the bike will respond with a controlled weave.  A little more firmly and 

the bike will respond with more lean.  Press with your feet on the peg and guide with your knees.  It will all 

gently let the bike know that you are the master.  Then the bike will top fighting and dutifully respond. 

    Really, motorcycles are quite consistent and even tempered.  Once you are moving a bike tends to be 

stable and will stay on course quite well.  Motorcycles really are quite co-operative.  That being said, why do 

so many bikes seem to fight their owners?  They actually misbehave because we interfere.  We tend not to 

trust our bikes to get us through challenging situations.  We try to force them to do things counter to their 

designed instincts. 

    We give our bike mixed signals and confuse it.  Our own nervousness will make the bike seem high 

strung.  This all kind of boils down to fixing the loose nut behind the wheel, or in this case, behind the 

handlebars. 

¶ March 16th Chapter Y is hosting a class at Central Christian Church, 17833 Gambier Rd., Gambier, 

Ohio.  The contact person for this class is Doug Kerst at 170464-01ohy-re@colonialcitywings.com.   

     

   

Ride smart...Ride safe  

                                          Ted &  Joyce  

 

NOVEMBER REPORT      

Meeting Attendance     65  Level I   27 

Other Seminar Activity     0  Level II  14 

Seminar by Newsletter   125  Level III              5 

Seminar at Meeting     65  Level IV    5 

        

mailto:ohy-re@colonialcitywings.com
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COUPLE OF THE YEAR 2013 ð JERRY & RITA 

ELDRIDGE  

 

Well!!!!!We are now into the second month of the year. The 

groundhog didn't see itsô shadow, so we'll have an early spring. Do 

we all really believe this!!!!  

 

I sent Carol pictures of Chapter B's first dinner ride to the Warrior 

(pictures below). There were 31 members present, so pizza must be 

our favorite food. Can you believe this!!! I forgot my camera for 

the second dinner ride to Taylors. There were 21 present. Some more of our members are headed for Arizona 

this month. We'll keep them in our prayers, to have a safe trip. We enjoyed looking at the Cabin Fever 

pictures on flickr.  Looked like everyone had a good time. The outfits were fantastic, even the teeth!!! Sorry 

we missed it.  
 

Do hope all of you are reading the other chapter newsletters. We find them very informative and enjoy their 

pictures. This past week Jerry & I have been under the weather, just bad colds, but it makes a person feel 

miserable. Everyone take care.  
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D INNER RIDE COORDINATORS  

DAVE & CARLA VIERS  

Hope everyone is doing well!! 

We have two schedule rides for February.  Dinner will be at 6:00. 

1. Wednesday, February 13 at Chrisô (formerly Red Brick Diner, formerly Chrisô Caf®) 1111 West 4
th
 

Street, Mansfield. 

2. Thursday, February 28 will be at Golden Corral Buffet & Grill, 575 N. Lexington Springmill Road, 

Ontario. 

Happy, safe travels!  

Dave and Carla Viers  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Open daily: 10:30 A.M. -9:00 P.M 

                     (Feb.-Apr. & Sept.-Oct.) 

       10:30 A.M. - 10:00 P.M. (May-Aug.) 

             17 Church St. Shelby, Ohio 

 

  

                          419-342-3201   
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NEWSLETTER EDITORS  

 JIM & CAROL  CULLER                                                        

 

We want to thank the State Staff for putting on such a great Cabin 

Fever.  We enjoyed ourselves and so did our Grandson Gage.  

Gage won 1
st
 place in ñPlinkoò. Jim & Gage won 1

st
 place in ñThe 

One Wheel Raceò and then Gage won 3
rd

 place in ñHillbilly Putt 

Putt.  So, they did enjoy themselves.  Just like our Chapter Events, 

without our participation, they cannot continue.  Try to attend 

next year if you didnôt go this year.  It is a good time! 

 

We had a fantastic turnout at ñThe Warriorò on the last dinner ride.  I believe our Chapter filled the 

entire room. Thanks to Dave and Carla for setting that all up for us.  Our Chapter is very fortunate 

when wonderful people like Dave and Carla decide to join our Chapter. Hopefully, weôll see you at 

the next dinner ride. 

 

LOVE YOU ALL, JIM AND CAROL  

SUNSHINE LADY ð SUE MCAVOY  

 

Happy Valentine's Day 

Everyone!  Hope you are 

planning to do something special 

with your someone 

special!  Here's a smile for you!   

 An 8 year old girl went to her grandfather, who was working in the 

yard and asked him, "Grandpa, what is couple sex?"  The grandfather 

was surprised that she would ask such a question, but decided that if she's old enough to know to ask the 

question then she's old enough to get a straight answer.  Steeling himself to leave nothing out, he proceeded 

to tell her all about human reproduction and the joys and responsibilities of intercourse.  When he finished 

explaining, the little girl was looking at him with her mouth hanging open, eyes wide amazement.  Seeing the 

look on her face, the grandfather asked heròWhy did you ask this question honey?"  The little girl replied, 

"Grandma says dinner will be ready in just a couple secs."   

 I think a few more of our group has flown the coop for warmer weather and more will be leaving in 

March.  Hopefully they will have safe and healthy journeys.  We miss you guys while you are gone but we 

are happy you are able to go.  That's all for now.  See you at the meeting.  Love ya, Sue 
 

C U at the gathering!!   Luv ya, Sue  
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FEBR UARY  2013  - CHAPTER òBó ACTIVITIES SCHEDULE 

SUNDAY         MONDAY            TUES             WED.                THURS              FRIDAY            SAT.  

     1 2 

 

 

 

 

 

3 4 

 

5 6 7 8 

A:  Larry & 

Debbe 

Steinhiber 

 

 

9 

10 11 

Bd: Jerry 

Kirkpatrick  

12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 

Bd: Rob 

Kennedy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 
A:Jerry & Barb 

Kirkpatrick  

 
HAPPY 

VALENTINES!  

 

15 16 

17 

9 am ï 

Chapter B 

Mtg 

18 19 20 

Bd: Kathy 

Hanselman 

 

 

21 22 23 

Chapter 

H-2 Mtg 

(Traveling 

Plaque) 

24 25 26 

A: Larry & Pam 

Caudill  

27 28 

Bd: Paul 

Schrock 

 

 

 

  

Anniversary and Birthdays   
A:Feb. 8é.Larry & Debbe Steinhilber ,  5444 Co. Rd. 57, Galion, Ohio 44833 

B:Feb. 11...Jerry Kirkpatrick , 465 Amoy E. Rd., Mansfield, Ohio 44903 

B:Feb 13éRob Kennedy, 1006 Ragdale Road, Oveda, Florida 32765 

A:Feb 14éJerry & Barb Kirkpatrick , 465 Amoy E. Rd., Mansfield, Ohio 44903 

B: Feb 20...Kathy Hanselman, 700 Virginia Avenue, B ucyrus, Ohio 44820 

A:Feb 26éLarry & Pam Caud ill , 1004 Riggle Rd., Bellville, Ohio 44813 

B: Feb 28éPaul Schrock, 1110 Cobblefield Dr., Mansfield, Ohio 44903 
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